
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

E. Mark Braden, Esq.
Baker & Hostetler LLP
1050 Connecticut Ave, NW, Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Braden: 

April 23, 2018 

RE: MUR 7357 
John Bolton Super PAC and Cabell Hobbs 

This is in response to your letter dated April 20, 2018 requesting an extension to 
respond to the complaint filed in the above-noted matter. After considering the circumstances 
presented in your letter, the Office of General Counsel has granted your request. Your 
response will be due on or before May 24, 2018. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 202-694-1539. 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
Complaints Examination 
and Legal Administration 
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